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9th April 2019 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

As you are aware, your child will be sitting the Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) in the 
Summer Term.  In order to provide you with the relevant information regarding the test, 
we would like to invite you to attend a meeting on Thursday 25th April from 6:30pm until 

7pm. 
 

At the meeting, you will be provided with: 
 the dates the children will sit the tests 
 an opportunity to look at past test papers for Reading, Grammar and Maths 

 the national expectations the children need to achieve to in order to meet the 
expected standard in Writing 

 
Parents of children previously in Year 6 commented on how useful it was to have the 
meeting early in the school year so that they could support their children. 

 
We would love every parent to attend the meeting.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Mrs. Sara Lawrenson 

 

 
Year 6 SATs Meeting 

 
Name of child:________________________________________________________ 
 

I will/will not be attending the Year 6 SATs meeting. 
 

Signed:____________________________________ 
  


